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During this semester both the APSA presidential and general elections took place. The following is a list 

of what was involved in preparing for and running those elections. 

1) Prepared and distributed presidential nomination forms 

2) Hosted live Q&A forum over zoom for the presidential candidate 

3) Prepared and released google voting form 

4) Contacted SU DRO to utilize their voting system for the general election 

5) Prepared and released nomination packages for general elections. 

6) Oversaw election posts on the APSA page as well as candidates individual Facebook pages 

7) Coordinated video responses for candidate questions 

8) Provided SU with candidate information, contested positions, and voting criteria 

9) Released general election results at the AGM on March 21   

  


